
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Media contact: 

DeShay Oliver  

Deputy Health Director/Public Information Officer  

Cleveland County Health Department   

Office: 980-484-5199 

Deshay.oliver@clevelandcountync.gov   

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 27, 2023                    

 

 

The Cleveland County Health Department Needs Your Feedback 
Please take our Community Satisfaction Survey   

 

SHELBY, NC – The Cleveland County Health Department needs your help in assessing 

community satisfaction with our services and operation. If you have received any service from or 

participated in any events or programs sponsored by the Cleveland County Health Department 

within the past twelve months, please answer a few questions in our Community Satisfaction 

Survey. Services and programs may include, but are not limited to, clinic services, dental 

services, pharmacy, health education information and presentations, coalitions, immunizations, 

and COVID-19 services such as testing and vaccinations.   

 

The survey is open until April 30, 2023. All responses are anonymous.  You may access the 

survey by visiting: https://surveymonkey.com/r/2023CCHDSurvey.  

 

Your input is vital as we strive to meet the public health needs of the residents of Cleveland 

County.  The Cleveland County Health Department thanks you in advance for your participation. 
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